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I support the permanent limitation on rapeseed/canola acreage in the Willamette 

Valley. As a vegetable gardener I rely on vegetable seed producers in the valley not 

only for brassica species seed (which as you know is threatened by cross-

contamination and disease pressure from canola production) but also for many other 

species. The viability of small and medium sized seed farmers would be severely 

impacted should canola production be allowed to increase.  


